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DALLAS--John Bertrand, freshman medical student at The 

University of Texas Southwestern Medical School at Dallas, is one 

of four student representatives invited to participate in the 19th 

annual convention of Alpha Epsilon Delta, a pre-medical honor 

society. 

Mr. Bertrand, son of Mr. and Mrs. Roy B. Bertrand Sr. of 

Waco, will speak on student programs and activities at the medical 

school. The convention is April 6-8 at the University of Arizona 

in Tucson. 

In addition to his talk, the UTSWMS student will take part 

in a panel discussion dealing with careers in the health professions. 

Mr. Bertrand attended Brigham Young University in Provo, Utah, 

and for the last two years, Baylor University. In a cooperative 

program between the medical school and Baylor, he is a candidate for 

the degree of "Bachelor of Science in Medicine" from Baylor this 

May. 

The Alpha Epsilon Delta meeting is expected to be attended by 

approximately 6,000 persons. 

## MARCH 22, 1972 

BOB FENLEY, Director of Information Telephone 214/631 -3220/403 JOHN WEEKS, Associate Director 


